
The Manor Club Fashion Show 
 
On Tuesday, September 14, 2021, The Manor Club officially opened its doors for the Club 
season with its inaugural Fashion Show Luncheon! Tables and chairs were uplifted with linens, 
transforming The Manor Club into an extravagant space, filled with special touches. 
 

            
 
It was an afternoon of couture as our models strutted the runway with the latest looks of the 
season provided by professional stylist, Denise of Macy’s of Danbury! Our featured models 
were TMC Club Members, Jean Ostlund, Peggy Nicholson, Katherine Kenworthy, Cherie 
Sigward, Claire Nappi, Judy Glister, Elsa Gammon, Loretta Illustrato and TMC President Sheryl 
Hatwood. Non-member models were Lena Munn and Cherie Corso. Cherie also served as co-
emcee along with entertainer, TV Personality, and Author, Delvon Johnson. The program 
concluded with a 50/50 raffle for our one winner and a beautiful gift basket courtesy of Macy’s 
for another lucky winner. 
  
With COVID regulations in place to keep everyone safe, The Manor Club is excited to welcome 
members and guests back in person after a purely virtual year! The community is welcome to 
join TMC and enjoy many of the events that are planned for the 2021/2022 season. 
  
For additional information, please stay connected with TMC events via Burbio, on our website 
at, www.themanorclubofpelham.org, or give us a call at (914) 738-1528.  Additionally, keep an 
eye out for our member’s newsletter featuring upcoming programs. The Club season has just 
kicked off and we want you to plan to be part of it! 
 
 
 

http://themanorclubofpelham.org/

